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All local golf courses are at maximum booking and being fully utilised. Golf is being played and 
enjoyed by both men and women of all ages from 7-8 years of age to 80+ yrs. Golf has been one 
of a few activities allowed sporting wise in Sydney / NSW during COVID 19, which may well be 
with us for many years to come. 
Destroying Balgowlah Golf Club now in its 95 year, would be a disgrace. The open green space 
is enjoyed by a vast number of local residents and golfers alike. 
I'm not against the tunnel, there are better solutions for locating such a tunnel, without 
destroying green space, that can not be replaced.  
The cost differential from tunnelling under Wakehurst parkway through to say Dee Why or 
Narabeen would be insignificant, provide better utiisation and preserve precious green space..  
There is no more green space. Preserve what green space we have  
Respectfully Brian McKean 


